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Upcoming Dates
12 April
14 April
15 April
17 April
25 April
2 May
18 May
3 June
6 June
8 July

BOT meeting
Term 1 ends
Good Friday - school closed
Easter Sunday
Anzac Day
Term 2 begins
PTA Meeting
Teacher Only Day - school closed
Queen’s Birthday holiday
Term 2 ends

Please note that some of these dates may change

Good Shepherd Awards

Vincent Gatt- You have been displaying self control
and taking responsibility for your learning.

John Tuitama- You are a cheerful and caring class
member.

From NZ Catholic
Digital link to the latest issue:

https://indd.adobe.com/view/f48230de-86ce-46ce-8
d55-5dcdef6650b8
Some headlines for this issue: Social and community
housing project on Church land; New CEO for
Caritas; Kiwis pray for peace in Ukraine; Icons in
exhibition at Auckland gallery.

In and Around School
Birthdays
Congratulations to the following children
who celebrate their birthdays in April:

Ridhi Rawat Airini Couch
Mary Dawit Paprika Chavez
Jake Siave Patelesio Sundin

https://indd.adobe.com/view/f48230de-86ce-46ce-8d55-5dcdef6650b8
https://indd.adobe.com/view/f48230de-86ce-46ce-8d55-5dcdef6650b8


Zoyi Karouta Harrison Delacey
Alicia Mckinnon Janice Jin
Nina McDonald Madison Laika-Momoisea
Samuel Lin

Sport
It’s been unfortunate this term that we haven’t been
able to have any sporting events. It is looking likely
that in term 2, we will be able to attend Eden/Albert
zone events and hold our school cross country.
Term 2 sporting events are:
Week 4 (Tuesday 24 May) - Football zones
Week 5 (Thursday 2 June) - GSS school cross
country
Week 8 (Tuesday 21 June) - Cross country zones

If any parents are able to help out with football
coaching and training please contact Heather
McLeod on: hmcleod@goodshepherd.school.nz

Room 3 & 4
This term we have been super lucky to have Ms
Scanlan teaching us all about Gustav Klimt and his
amazing artistic styles. We have created self
portraits in one of those styles. Here are a few
samples.

mailto:hmcleod@goodshepherd.school.nz


Information for Whānau
Enrolments at Good Shepherd School
If you, or anyone you know, are considering
enrolling your child at Good Shepherd, please
contact the school office as soon as possible on
admin@goodshepherd.school.nz.

As always we appreciate your recommendations of
our school to friends and whānau.

Good Shepherd OSCA
Our before and after school care programme is an
important service to our school community and
every care is taken to guard children’s safety and
wellbeing while they are at OSCA. It is very
important that we are notified if there is a change in
the nominated person picking up your child. This
means that children will not be released to anyone
other than the person or people nominated on our
records unless contact has been made by that
person to advise a change. A couple of extra
reminders:

● Please fill in all forms for OSCA accurately
and keep us up to date with changing
medical conditions for your child

● An adult toilet is available in the OSCA area
if you need it - please do not use the
children’s toilets

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE DUES
FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
Financial assistance is available to assist families
who may need financial support with the payment of
Attendance Dues for preference students attending
both primary and secondary Catholic schools in
Auckland Diocese.

Families facing financial difficulties can contact their
school office, their Parish Priest, or Auckland
Common Fund Ltd at the Catholic Diocese of
Auckland on 09-360-3069 for further information.

Application forms for this assistance are available
from school and parish offices, or can be
downloaded from the Catholic Diocese of Auckland
Website:
https://www.aucklandcatholic.org.nz/catholic-school
s-2/

Good Shepherd School Uniform
A reminder that all school uniforms can be
purchased in store from:
Elizabeth Michael Uniforms
4 Bond street, Newton,
Grey Lynn.
Also available from their online website
www.elizabethmichael.co.nz
Use School Code: GS221.
Second-hand uniforms can still be purchased from
the school office.
This is a great opportunity to update your child's
winter uniform, ready for Term 2.

Lost Property
Please check the lost property table located outside
the school office. All unclaimed items will be
donated at the end of term.

Sushi

Sushi is now available to order for lunch on Fridays,
starting this coming Friday 8th April. Orders are
taken online only via Kindo. If you do not have a
Kindo account, it is quick and easy to set one up by
clicking Join Up. Sushi orders close at 8.45 on
Friday mornings. You can order in advance for
multiple weeks and you can also cancel your order
through your account before 8.45 on a Friday
morning. Next week, sushi will be available on
Thursday 14th, as there is no school on Good Friday.

If you have any questions, please contact Emma
Chan chanemmanz@gmail.com

We rely on the help of parent volunteers to provide
this service to the children. We are looking for
parent volunteers on the following dates:

mailto:admin@goodshepherd.school.nz
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Thursday 14th April
Friday 6th May
Friday 13th May
Friday 20th May
Friday 27th May
Thursday 2nd June
Friday 10th June
Friday 17th June
Friday 1st July
Friday 8th July

Volunteering for sushi involves collecting the sushi
from Cafe Sushi on Dominion Rd after 12 noon and
then bringing it to school and sorting it into class
baskets. You then need to hand the class baskets
to the sushi monitors from each class at lunch time
(1pm). If you are able to help on any of these dates,
please contact Emma Chan
chanemmanz@gmail.com

Music Programme for Term 2
St Peter’s Primary School Music Programme will
proceed in Term 2 . Registrations can be found in
the link below.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFfcKk
GQFGYS9btTyFTZnv47urmy_BDnUe9qDZV6tVlNFR
ag/closedform

2023 Enrolment  Information
Sacred Heart College Register to attend Online
Open Day here. Applications Close 13 April 2022
St Paul’s College Applications close 14 April 2022
Marist College Virtual Open Day Tour 11 May 2022
Marcellin College Virtual Open Evening 12 May
2022

Good Shepherd School App
We will be deploying our New School App over the
next few days.

The new app is called @school. You are able to
search and download the app via Google Play or the
Apple App store.

An email will be sent to you with your login
information over the next week.

When it arrives, make a note of your User ID
including forward slashes.

Then click on the link contained in the email and it
will take you to a page that looks like this.

Shortly after you will be sent another email with your
Temporary Password. Make a note or copy the
temporary password.

Return to the @school Mobile login screen and
paste the temporary password.
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Click on the blue ‘Login' button
Click the ‘Agree’ button.

If you do not receive an email over the next week,
please check your junk box.

If you still have not received the email please see
the office.

You will be directed to this login page.

You can change your password once inside the app
by accessing the ‘Settings’ icon.

.
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